

Sponsored by the Bangor Tennis Booster Association
The clinic will be run by high school coaches, players and alumni. Your child will be taught fundamental tennis skills. Prior tennis experience is not necessary. Your child will need a tennis racquet, sneakers, and water. The sessions will run Monday thru Thursday.


Where:  Bangor High School Tennis Courts 
Dates:  June 30th – July 3rd 
Times: Peewees (Grades K-4) 8-9am

 Varsity (Grades 5-8) 9:30am-11:00am

Costs: Peewees are $40 per week or $15 per session*
Varsity is $60 per week or $15 per session*
 *If paying per session, please pay at the time of the session

Return completed registration forms with payment by June 1st  
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Please contact Brandi Keppel @ (484) 788-2191 or Julie LaBar @ (570) 460-6211 with any questions. 

Please complete, detach and return by mail to:
Bangor Area High School

Attn: Michael Cohen/2013 Tennis Clinic

187 Five Points Richmond Rd.

Bangor, Pa 18013

Make Checks Payable to: Bangor Tennis Booster Club

APPLICATION & PARENTAL CONSENT FORM

Name: _____________________________________________

Age: _____
Grade: _____  (entering August 2014)

Address: ___________________________________________

City: ___________________
 Phone: __________________
T-Shirt Size:  Youth   S    M    L   or    Adult   S    M    L

Emergency Contact Person


Phone #

I give my consent and approval for the above named student to participate in the 2014 Bangor Tennis Clinic.


I also give my consent and approval for the above named student to be treated and cared for by the emergency rooms of the local hospital.


I understand that the Bangor Area School District, the Tennis Booster Club and Coaches are not responsible for any injuries incurred while participating in the tennis clinic(s).   

_________________________________________________________

Signature and Date of Parent/Guardian
For info on private lessons contact Coach Cohen at � HYPERLINK "mailto:cocolessons@gmail.com" ��cocolessons@gmail.com�. Students who start early will enjoy better success at the Varsity level. 





The Bangor Area School District neither endorses nor sponsors the organization or activity represented in this document. The distribution of this material in the school district is provided as a community service.











